
Bus Summary 

Background 

Christine put out to parents that the school would like to purchase a bus in the range of $60-$65K. A 

parent emailed Christine that Horizon Christian School was closing and getting rid of their bus. Tony 

reached out to the school and was told that yes, the buses were available and given some information 

that turned out not to be accurate. 

Christine went to Horizon to see the buses over the weekend. They look very nice. She met with the 

person who is responsible for selling everything at school. The school will only sell both buses together 

because they are in a bind for time. 

More Accurate Information than given previously: 

There are two buses that were purchased by the SD Unified School District in 2006. They were sold to 

Horizon when the district was downsizing their transportation department in 2013. One bus has 90K 

miles and the other has just passed the 100K mark. This is low for buses. They were inspected last week. 

The inspection was done by a CHP certified mechanic. The documents are attached. 

Horizon is asking $30K each for the buses. We can either keep both or sell one. This can be discussed at 

a later date. 

 

 


